
Excerpt from the Minutes of Meeting of 
West Dunbartonshire Council 

held on 3 April 2013 (reconvened from 27 March 2013) 
 

 
ANNUAL REVIEW OF CORPORATE ASSET MANAGEMENT STRATEGY 2012/13 
 
A report was submitted by the Executive Director of Housing, Environmental & 
Economic Development informing of the progress made in relation to the Corporate 
Asset Management Strategy. 
 
Having heard Councillor McBride, the Council agreed:- 
 
(1) to note the progress being made in delivering the Corporate Asset 

Management Strategy; 
 
(2) to note that an update report on Our Lady & St. Patrick’s High School, 

Kilpatrick A.S.N. Secondary School and Bellsmyre co-location new build 
school projects would be presented to the Educational Services Committee in 
May 2013; and 

 
(3) that information on progress of the Strategy would be included in appropriate 

Members’ briefings. 
 


